
Northstowe CDOs Report for May 2023 

 

 

Appreciative Enquiry  

The CDOs started the first round of Appreciative Enquiries on 16th May to support the Northstowe Hub 

in asking residents about their views on Northstowe and expectations on the new Interim Community 

Facility.  

 

Events 

• We supported the ParkPlay launch event on Saturday 13th May which was well attended by 

residents young and old. This was also supported by Power2Inspire who promote inclusive 

activities for all abilities 

• We attended the Half Marathon, part of the Running Festival on 23rd April 

• We attended the Emmanuel Church’s five year celebration on Saturday 29th April  

• We are also helping organise and will attend the Community Action Day, part of the Great Big 

Green Week on 17th June on The Green.  

• We went on a visit to the new site at Marleigh to share best practice and look around the new 

town development  

 

Northstowe Football  

In conjunction with Living Sport, we are supporting AMEA Coaching to run a six week trial session of 

junior football coaching. The first session took place on Sunday 30 April, on the 3G pitch at 

Northstowe Secondary College. The few sessions that have taken place so far have all been a great 

success with players and parents/guardians. 

 

Warm Hubs  

We are continuing to support the Town Council with the Warm Hubs (Community Living Rooms) on a 

Wednesday morning at Northstowe Secondary College as volunteers.  

 

 

 

 

 


